
Southern Maryland Car Shows and Car Clubs 

 
The Publisher’s 1957 Ford Fairlane 500 Skyliner Hardtop Convertible  

Introduction 
Due to a partial but significant tear in his left clutch foot, the publisher 
had to swap his 2014 stick-shift Corvette convertible for his now 
automatic transmission 1957 Ford Fairlane 500 Skyliner hardtop 
convertible. When he had the Vette, he was a member of the Southern 
Maryland Corvette Club. He has since begun applying for memberships 
with the Southern Knights Rod and Custom Car Club and wishes to 
also join the East Coast Drifters Car Club.  

He also has begun to attend car shows much more often than he did 
when he had the Corvette. Below is a particle listing of Car Shows and 
Car Clubs providing meet dates and giving reviews of the meets and 
the car clubs of which he is aware and attended Please feel free to 
provide this publication with dates of car shows and car club meetings 
and events.  

 



Car Shows   
Southern Maryland, and St. Mary’s County in particular, is blessed with 
many quality car shows. The publisher was involved in car shows 
involving the Southern Maryland Corvette Club, but as he no longer 
owns a Corvette, he has moved on to other car clubs and related car 
show events. The following are the recent car shows the publisher 
attended. 
The first car show the publisher attended was “Eddie’s Brunch and Car 
Show” benefitting Hospice of St. Mary’s County Maryland held on July 
31, 2023. This car show was very well attended and was a fun event 
with great people, cars, and food. This shall be a favorite car show in 
the future for the publisher. 

The second car show the publisher attended was the East Coast 
Drifters Fall Classic Car Show held at the Mechanicsville Moose Lodge 
in Mechanicsville Maryland on September 17, 2023. This also shall be 
a favorite car show for the future. This is in part because the publisher 
won a trophy that he now proudly displays in his garage with his 
Skyliner. The publisher is looking into joining the East Coast Drifters 
Car Club.  

The third car show the publisher attended was the Southern Knights 
Rod and Custom Car Club at Bowles farm in St. Mary’s County on 
October 8, 2023. This also was a quality car show. The publisher is in 
process of applying for membership with this car club.  

In the future, the publisher shall provide a listing of upcoming car 
shows and reader submissions and reviews are most welcome. 

Car Clubs 
The publisher is aware of three main car clubs in St. Mary’s County. 
Ther may be more and please feel free to submit them for inclusion. All 
are high quality organizations.  



The publisher was a member of the outstanding Southern Maryland 
Corvette Club, but as he no longer owns a Corvette, and has moved on 
to other car clubs.  

The publisher is in process of applying for membership in the Southern 
Knights Rod and Custom Car Club as it also is a fine car club. 

The third car club the publisher is interested in joining is the East 
Coast Drifters Car Club as it also is a fine organization.  

 

 

 


